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August  2011 
 
Dear Retailer: 
 
This letter is to thank you for putting people over profits. By 
refusing to sell synthetic drugs found in products such as 
herbal incense and bath salts you are helping make our 
community a better place.  
 
Though some of these products may not be illegal at this 
time, we know they pose a health and safety risk to 
consumers.  By refusing to sell them, you have helped 
prevent customers from suffering illness or injury. 
 
As members of the North Coastal Prevention Youth Coalition 
(NCPYC), we thank you for your support.  In partnership with 
the North Coastal Prevention Coalition (NCPC), we are 
trying to eliminate the availability of synthetic drug products 
in the cities of Carlsbad, Oceanside, and Vista. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this issue. If you have any 
questions, please call 760-631-5000 to reach Jon Moffat, 
Youth Coalition Coordinator (x7144) or Erica Leary, Program 
Manager (x7150). Thank you again for putting people above 
profits. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
North Coastal Prevention Youth Coalition 

                                                                                                        

 

c/o Vista Community Clinic 

1000 Vale Terrace, Vista, CA 92084 

760-631-5000 Ext. 7174 Fax 760-414-3736 

Website: www.northcostalpreventioncoalition.org   Email: info@northcoastalpreventioncoalition.org 
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